
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

Meeting Cancellation 

Perry City Council 
 

Public Notice is hereby given that the regular City Council Meeting of Perry City, Utah 

scheduled for Thursday, March 14, 2024, has been cancelled. 

The next regular city council meeting will take place on Thursday, March 28, 2024 

For any questions, please call the City Offices at 435-723-6461. 

 
 

Certificate of Posting 

I, the undersigned duly appointed official, hereby certify that the foregoing notice was sent to each member of 

the City Council and was posted at the Perry City Office (1950 S. Highway 89), on the Perry City website 

(www.perrycity.org), faxed/emailed to the Box Elder News Journal and Standard Examiner, and posted on the 

State Public Meeting Notice Website on this 11th day of March, 2024. 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Shanna S. Johnson, City Recorder 

 

 

 

 


